
 

 

 

School Returns Term 2 – Monday 1st May 
 

DIARY DATES : TERM 1, 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 30/1 

Term 1 STARTS 

31/1 ‘1/2 2/2 3/2 

Week 2 6/2 7/2 8/2 9/2 10/2 

Week 3 13/2 14/2 15/2 16/2 17/2 

Week 4 

 

20/2 21/2 

 

22/2 23/2 24/2 

Week 5 27/2 28/2 1/3 2/3 3/3 

Week 6 6/3 7/3 8/3 9/3 10/3

 

Week 7 13/3 

Adelaide Cup 

 

14/3 15/3 16/3 17/3 

 Week 8 20/3 21/3

 

22/3 23/3 24/3 

Week 9 27/3 28/3 29/3 30/3 31/3 

Week 10 ‘3/4 4/4 5/4 6/4 7/4  

Good Friday 

 

Week 11 10/4 

Easter Monday 

 

11/4 12/4 13/4 

 

SPORTS 

DAY! 

14/4 

Last day of Term 1 

2.10pm dismissal 

 

        NEWSLETTER  

PRINCIPAL:  Jennie-Marie Gorman 

21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
PHONE:   8381 8911      
EMAIL: dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au   
HOME PAGE: www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au 

mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great to welcome everyone back to the 2023 school 

year on Monday.  We hope hope that your child(ren) have 

been sharing the learning they have been doing this week.  

Our first two weeks have had a focus on wellbeing, 

relationships, school values and class expectations. 

We welcome two new teachers to our school Rohan Ball – 

teaching Class 4 in Room 1 and Hallie Stewardson – teaching 

Year 3/4 in Room 10. 

Our AGM is on Tuesday 21 February at 6.30 in the OSHC hall 

and I encourage people to attend this event.  At the AGM we 

appoint the new Governing Council for the year and each 

year we have 5 parent vacancies that need to be filled.  If this 

is something you are interested in please come along.  More 

information below. 

 

We look forward to a busy year ahead and the diary dates 

are already filling up so please make sure you look at this to 

plan ahead. 

 

Jennie-Marie Gorman  

Principal 

 

 



Important dates for the year ahead 

 

Pupil Free – Friday 10 March 

Sports Day – Thursday 13th April 

Pupil Free – 9th June 

Pupil Free – Monday 24th July 

School closure – Friday 8th September 

Pupil Free – Monday 4th December 

________________________________________________ 

 

2023 Material & Service Fees 

School fees were posted out on Wednesday 25th January, if you 

did not receive it please contact the front office.   

Please pay the amount on the statement not the invoice as the 

statement includes the $100 rebate.  

 NB: school card applicants are not entitled to the rebate. 

Payment plans need to be returned by Friday 10th February please.   

No payment plans the fees need to be paid in full by Friday 9th March 2023. 

School card application online : www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-

learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme 

________________________________________________ 

Volunteers Wanted 

We welcome volunteers! 

If you would like to help in the classroom, 

canteen, around the school please let Jodie know 

in the front office for more details – 8381 8911 or 

dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au  

http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au


Annual General Meeting 

2023 Tuesday 21st February School Hall, 6.30pm 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governing Council members 

 

You are invited to attend our upcoming Annual General Meeting. The AGM is an opportunity to 

meet the Principal and other staff, and to hear about our achievements from the past year 

and vision for 2023. 

We welcome nominations for membership of the 2023 Governing Council. Please email or see Jodie in 

the office for a nomination form. Being on Governing Council is a great way to get to know other 

parents and carers and stay informed about the school's activities. As representatives of the 

broader school community, Governing Council members support and contribute to the direction 

and vision of the school. Elected members are also requested to join one of the following 

committees: fundraising, finance, OSHC, canteen. 

There are 5 vacant positions on Council. Nominees will be elected on the night for a two-year 

term. Governing Council meetings are held at the school twice a term, generally on Tuesday 

evenings in weeks 3 and 8, starting at 6pm. Our meetings are informal and no experience is 

required - just be you! 

The first Governing Council meeting will be held immediately after the AGM. Elections for the 

following office bearers will be called for at this meeting: 

Chairperson Deputy 

Chairperson Treasurer 

Secretary 

 

The Chairperson, Treasurer and Secretary meet twice a term with the Principal to set the agenda 

for upcoming Governing Council meetings. An overview of these roles, as well as our school 

committees, is provided on the next page. 

Any parent or carer can join a committee without having to be a Governing Council member. 

Please consider joining! 

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM. If you would like to nominate for Governing Council 

and/or a committee but can't attend the AGM, don't worry, we will still put your nomination 

forward. 

 

 



Office Bearer Positions 

Chairperson 

Chairs the meeting to ensure it runs smoothly 

Works with the Principal, Secretary and Treasurer to set the agenda Acts as 

spokesperson for the council (on council related matters) 

Deputy Chairperson 

Steps into the chairperson role when the chairperson is not available Treasurer 

Chairs the finance committee 

Presents finance and budget reports to council 

Works with the Principal, Secretary and Chairperson to set the agenda 

Secretary 

Works with the Principal, Secretary and Chairperson to set the agenda 

Prepares and distributes the agenda and meeting papers Takes and 

distributes meeting minutes 

Committees 

Finance Advisory Committee 

Membership of the committee includes the Principal, school Finance Officer, Governing Council Treasurer 

and parent volunteers. They generally meet twice a term. 

At every meeting, members of the finance advisory committee: analyse 

the progress of the budget 

prepare a report of any anomalies for the council. 

Fundraising  Committee 

Membership of the committee includes the Deputy Principal, representative(s) from Governing Council and 

parent volunteers. They generally meet at least once per term or as required and support fundraising events 

on the day. 

Fundraising committee hold wonderful events for students, including the school disco and colour run, 

mother's and father's day stalls and other fundraising initiatives including cookie dough fundraising, Easter 

raffle, cake stalls and BBQs. 

Canteen Committee 

Membership of the committee includes the Principal, Canteen Manager, Governing Council 

representative(s) and parent volunteers. The committee generally meets twice per term and support the 

canteen manager in the planning and operations of the canteen. 

OSHC Advisory Committee 

 

Membership of the committee includes the Principal, OSHC Director, Governing Council 

representative(s) and parent volunteers. The committee meets twice each term to support the director in 

the planning and operations of OSHC. 

 



Autism Inclusion Teacher 

Dear Families,  

The Department for Education has appointed an Autism Inclusion Teacher in 

every public primary school (including reception to year 12 schools) from 2023. 

The Autism Inclusion Teacher will: 

 provide support to fellow educators on how to best support and educate 

autistic students 

 drive improved practice relating to autism that works for our school. 

It is anticipated that Autism Inclusion Teachers will first build their own teaching 

expertise, knowledge and understanding of autism through engaging in formal 

learning offerings and participation in the Autism Inclusion Teacher networks. 

While this role is not to work directly with students and families it is to improve 

knowledge and practice across the school.  The Autism Inclusion teacher will 

share their learnings and resources with their colleagues to utilise in teaching 

autistic children and young people in their own classes.  

This is an exciting opportunity to enhance the support we provide to autistic 

children and young people at our school. 

Visit the Department for Education website to find out more about improving 

support for autistic children and students. 

Jennie-Marie Gorman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/health-and-disability-support/improving-support-children-and-students-autism
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/health-and-disability-support/improving-support-children-and-students-autism


After School / Weekend Sports 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2023 Registration of Interest – Reception to Year 6 

 
After Hours School Sports aim to provide a safe, all inclusive environment for your 

child to develop new skills. Girls and boys of all skill level can be part of a team and 
enjoy sport together and most of all HAVE FUN! 

 
This online form needs to be completed by Wednesday 8th February 23  

so we can see whether it will be possible to fill the teams and have enough 
parent/caregivers 

 to help volunteer with after hours school/weekend sport. 
Please note Basketball will hopefully start in Week 4 of Term 1 

 
 

Of course After School Sports (inc weekends) is not possible without parent help. Do 
you have an interest in a particular sport? Are you able to coach? Score? Help with 

transport? 
 

Game days and training days have not been organised until we know who is 
interested, and we will advise accordingly. 

 
Please click on this link to register your interest: 

https://tinyurl.com/4hs8v6fu 
 

Thank you 
 

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact Jodie in the front office 8381 8911 
or dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

 
 

https://tinyurl.com/4hs8v6fu
mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au


                    OSHC News  
 
 

Welcome back to all of our existing families and a huge welcome to all of our new families! 

We know this year will be thoroughly enjoyable and we look forward to seeing lots of smiling 

faces!  

 

2023 Enrolment form 

Please ensure you have completed a 2023 enrolment form to assist us with bookings either 

now or during the year  

 

Term 1 Bookings 

Please let us know ASAP if you require bookings during the term, either permanent or casual 

to assist us with staffing  

 

Pupil Free Day 

There is a pupil free day coming up- (Week 6) Friday March 10th .We will be open to provide 

care for those families requiring it, please book in ASAP to assist with staffing. More details to 

follow closer to the day 

 

Medical forms 

Please remember if your child requires medication or a puffer at OSHC you are required to 

provide up to date medical plans from a GP as well as the medication.  It is a legal 

requirement whilst they attend our service. Please speak to Vanessa if you are unsure if your 

child’s dates (plans or medication) have expired. 

 

Don’t forget to notify us! 

Just a friendly reminder to please let us know if your child is absent, on holidays, on excursion, 

school transition visit, camp, traffic duty or something else to avoid us having to search the 

school for them. As you can imagine it is a busy time during afternoon arrivals and affects 

ratios if educators are out having to look for children that will be arriving late or are not at 

school! 

 

Just a friendly reminder……. 

OSHC has a NO cancellation policy, once booked and if you cancel, you will be charged for 

the session. 

If your child is unwell and will not be attending a booked session, please advise us as soon as 

possible as this saves considerable time looking for them after school has finished. 

We still have some outstanding fees from vacation care, prompt payment would be 

appreciated. Please don’t hesitate to contact the service if you are having financial difficulty 

and we can organise a payment plan.  

 

Casual bookings 

Before School Care: Please advise staff before 7:00am prior to the session commencing.  

After School Care: Please advise OSHC before 2:30pm and advise the school office. 

Any walk in’s will be charged a walk in fee of $5.00 per child. 

 



 



 
 



Community News 
 

 



 



 





 



 



 
 



 


